
 

Information for the Weekend 

Please share this with your Parents!! 
 

1) At all times the Scout Oath and Law will be observed. 

2) Siblings are NOT allowed to take the Webelos Classes.  These classes are for 

Webelos ONLY. 

3) Siblings are allowed to participate in the activities around camp provided 

they meet the requirements for Guide to Safe Scouting. 

4) There is plenty of dead wood around for fires, NO firewood can be brought 

from out of state. 

5) The showers will be open. 

6) All sites have potable water, make sure your Scouts stay hydrated. 

7) Minor First Aid can be done by parents or the immediate Scout Leaders. In 

case of emergency, please send a runner to the Administration Building so 

we can get First Aid for you. 

8) PLEASE, at the end of the weekend, have your scouts and adults check your 

site and take ALL your trash to the dumpsters outside of dining hall. 

10)If you have any questions over the weekend, feel free to see one of our 

staff members. Whatever you do, HAVE FUN WITH YOUR SCOUT!! 

 

Thanks for joining us for this fun weekend. Webelos Woods is run entirely by 

volunteers and your help with all of the above will ensure a great weekend.  

Kathy Bourassa 


